
Friday 8th November 2019 Our VALUES 

We are thinking about  

being SUCCESSFUL. 

Reading Prize Draw! 
 

Mrs Penlington is going 
to give you a clue every 
week in the newsletter 
to a book.  If you can 
identify the book, you 
will go into a draw for a 
£20 Amazon Voucher.  
Please give a note with 
your name and class 
and your answer to the school office by 
Thursday 19th December.  You can 
submit one entry a week. This week’s 
clue is: 
 
This story is set in winter and the 
children are looking forward to 
Christmas near the sea. 
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Don’t worry about failure. Worry 
about the chances you miss when 

you don’t even try 
Sherman Finesilver

Pride Assembly 
 

Every Friday morning at 
9am, there is a Pride 
assembly in school.  
Children are nominated 
by their class teacher for 
their achievements and 
effort in the previous 
school week.   

The winners for week 
ending 25th October  
were:  Skylar; Codie; Fletcher S; Mithun; 
Imogen; Alanya and Ellie-May. 

 
 
    
 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Reception class vision tests Thursday 14th Nov 

Children in Need non 

uniform day 

Friday 15th Nov 

Book Fair  10th—13th Dec 

Nativity/carol concerts: 

EYFS and KS1-9.30am 

KS2– 2.30pm 

Tuesday 10th Dec 

Nativity/carol concerts: 

EYFS and KS1 -2.30pm 

KS2-9.30am 

Wednesday 11th Dec 

School Christmas Dinner Thursday 12th Dec 

Flu immunisations 

Reception to Year 6 

Thursday 19th Dec 

End of Autumn Term Friday 20th Dec  
3:15pm 

Always check the school website for diary dates: 
www.knpa.co.uk 

Attendance stars! 

This week’s winners are : 

Reception with 96.7% 

Accelerated Reader  
 

Please park considerately on the 
roads around the school.  Thank you! 

Y1 Archie 157 

Y2 Jakub 11,536 

Y3 Paige 48,769 

Y4 River 58,328 

Y5 Jakub 62,364 

Y6 Lexi 84,920 

After School Clubs 
 

There is no AT7 Club until next year. 
Thursday and Friday clubs are off for this 

week and next week. 

Help needed! 
Our PTFA needs you!  We desperately 
need new members and volunteers to 
run events at school.  Without more 
support, we cannot continue to raise 
funds and have fun events like the 
discos and fairs.  Please let the school 
office know if you are interested in 
joining.  Thank you! 


